
 
PORT OF FLEETWOOD 

& Fleetwood Beacon Marina 
 

Notice to MARINERS No. 016 of 2023 & 
 

to ALL PORT USERS 
  

Lockhead Swing Bridge 
Essential Maintenance Works 

 
 

Port Users are hereby advised that following due to essential maintenance work access over the 
pedestrian swing bridge located at the lock head will at times be restricted. 
 
Work is due to commence on Monday 16th October, working ours for the maintenance team is 
0800 to 1700 Monday to Friday. 
 
Weather permitting, the work should be complete by Friday 27th October when we will revert to 
the normal procedure of swinging the bridge open to allow navigation approximately 2 Hours 
before the High Water until approximately 2 Hours after the High water when the bridge will be 
closed – allowing pedestrian access across the lock.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your understanding whilst 
the maintenance is undertaken. 
 
NtM remaining in force 
No. 0010, 014 and 015 of 2023, all other Notices are cancelled as sufficiently promulgated.  

 
For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on VHF Ch 12 or Tel 01253 872351. 
 
                                                                                                           

Steve Hearn 
                                                                                                          Marine Manager 

        13th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 


